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29 July 2025 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Learners were awarded certificates during the Foundation Phase Assembly. 
Please take note that BINGO moved to FRIDAY 29 AUGUST. 
Congratulations to our Chocolate Raffle winner, Nicole. 
 

Until next time!  
Valentine  



NICOLE 

2025 

CHOCOLATE RAFFLE WINNER 























Friday, 29 August 2025 


